Subject: RE: Exhibits Acknowledging Chinese Contribution in Railway Museums

From: Apology Consultation MIT:EX

Sent: Monday, February 3, 2014 8:00 PM

To: '"WP How'

Subject: RE: Exhibits Acknowledging Chinese Contribution in Railway Museums

To Wan How,

Thank you for your email dated January 23" 2014.

The public consultation stage of the process concluded on January 31%, 2014.

Your observations and recommendations have been recorded and we thank you for your time.

Ministry of International Trade
and Responsible for Asian Pacific Strategy
and Multiculturalism.

From: WP How

Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2014 8:50 PM

To: Apology Consultation MIT:EX

Subject: Exhibits Acknowledging Chinese Contribution in Railway Museums

Hi there,

My father was a railwayman in Malaysia so | like to visit railway museums. BC can foster reconciliation by acknowledging
the treatment of Chinese railway workers and their contribution towards building the railroad that links east and west
coasts. This can be done by having relevant exhibits in all the railway museums across the province. A similar history is
acknowledged by exhibits in the California Railway Museum in Sacramento.

Warm regards,
Wan How





